7‘5?‘1 naroi, 1927.

The Director of “reanisation, -
The Peculty of Arts, -
10, Uppozaaohm Stroet. e 1.

Dear 3ir,
Mr. de Laeslo, who 18 sbroad, in reply to
your letter, desires me %o say that he will have ruch
} Pleasure in aeo@ptihé your kind invitation to uct as Chairmen

of the Faculty of P inting and ae recrentative of the
Paculty of irts. |

Youre Tajtrfully,

Secretury.




